
ST JAMES THE GREAT 
@STJGREAT 

Dates  

November 

16th Tag Rugby 

19th Finance & Resources Gov-

ernors 

29th Umbrella Trust Board 

Meeting 

30th St Andrew’s Day Assembly 

December 

2nd Christmas Fayre 

10th Y2 Nativity 7pm 

please note date change. 

11th Reception Nativity 2.30pm 

13th Nursery Concert 

14th Y1 Christmas Carols 3pm 

18th Junior Carol Concert 6pm 

at St Andrew’s church 

19th Christmas Lunch Day 

21st Break up 2pm 

Back to school 7th January 

7th Multifaith week 

If you wish us to adminis-

ter medicine to your child 

at any point, please call 

into the office and com-

plete one of the forms.  

Thank you. 

It is St Andrew’s Day, our Year 6 Blue team led the assembly in celebration of 

the team’s patron saint.   The children did a fantastic job and put a great deal 

of effort and care in preparing and presenting to the whole school.  I’m really 

very, very proud of them. 

The Tag rugby team took part in the next round of the Croydon Sports 

event...unfortunately they lost in the semifinal, but dusted themselves down, 

showed the resilience that we expect from our children and won the 3rd/4th 

place playoff. Well done children! 

Class 5.3 went to the Royal Academy and once again had their attitude to learn-

ing and behaviour commended.  Fabulous news! 

This weekend is our Christmas Fayre, which is always a wonderful event.  

Please come along and if you can help, even if just for an hour while your chil-

dren meander around spending all of your hard earned money, please click on 

this link STALLS 2017  as we are very short of helpers this year.  Needless to 

say, without help, events of this kind are very difficult to run.   

The 200 Club is up and running and the draw will be soon, so get your tickets 

before the Monday deadline… 

The Chaplaincy team has identified a project being run by the charity Shelter 

as our Advent focus.  Anne from Y6 talked in assembly today about their plan 

for a reverse Advent calendar.  Perhaps her words say it better than mine! 

“On Saturday morning, we will all be opening our advent calendars and taking 

out our treats...let’s take a moment to think about those less fortunate than our-

selves.  With that in mind, we would ask you to bring in things over Advent that 

will help those who are homeless.  Tinned or dried food, blankets, new clothing 

such as hats, gloves socks; toiletries, such as soap, toothbrushes and tooth-

paste. We will then donate these to Shelter to be distributed to try and help 

those in need. Please give generously.” 

Mrs Leathem  has worked tirelessly with the Chaplaincy team since we set it up 

last year and has really been instrumental in developing them and guiding what 

they focus on.  It is with sadness that I announce that she is leaving us after    

13 years to work at St Joseph’s in Redhill.   We  thank her for all of her hard 

work, commitment, care and love for the children of St James the Great  and 

wish her well  & will keep her in our thoughts and prayers as she starts her new 

job in January. 
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pC6FRna-q_T3RfozG45u7xk-UR3f80lBo3rtH9BUMsc/edit?usp=sharing_eil&ts=5c0145ba


Roisin, Emily and Kadan leading Assembly  Weekly Certificate winners 

 

 


